Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU
enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01303 257280
Headteacher: Mr M Green

15t November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1 have been given a wonderful opportunity to visit Samphire Hoe where we will be
exploring the area and participating in a number of workshops during the day. The trip will
take place on Wednesday 8" November 2017 and will cost £7.00.

We will be leaving school at 9.15 a.m. and return in time for the end of the school day.
Could all children be sent to school in their uniform and suitable footwear. If you are able to
accompany us on this trip please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class
teacher by Monday 6™ November. Please indicate on the form below if you would like a
packed lunch from our school kitchen or whether you will provide a packed lunch for your
child.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Uttley Ms Tulloch & Mrs Jones
Owls Rabbits
I give permission for my child in the class

to visit Samphire Hoe on Wednesday 8" November 2017.

I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the
administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove
necessary.

[ 1 I am able to accompany the Year 1 visit to Samphire Hoe on Wednesday 8" November.
Unfortunately this trip is not suitable for younger siblings or buggies.

[ 1 Iwill provide a packed lunch for my child.
[ 1 I would like my child to receive a packed lunch provided by Chartwells.

Parent’s Name:

Signed: Date:
Parent/Carer
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